
Planning Inspectorate’s approach to
casework during the pre-election
period 2024

Clarification on the Planning Inspectorate’s approach to casework in the lead
up to the General Election on 4 July.

http://www.government-world.com/planning-inspectorates-approach-to-casework-during-the-pre-election-period-2024/
http://www.government-world.com/planning-inspectorates-approach-to-casework-during-the-pre-election-period-2024/
http://www.government-world.com/planning-inspectorates-approach-to-casework-during-the-pre-election-period-2024/

